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Dear Parents, Carers and Families, 
 
It was lovely to see everyone last Friday at our Christmas Fair. The children really 
enjoyed themselves; thank you so much for all your support. 
 
Our Reception children held their two Nativity performances at Newcomen Church 
this week. The children were wonderful and brought many a smile to the faces of 
everyone watching. Thank you to Newcomen Church for allowing us to use their 
facilities for the practices as well as the final performances.  
 
Well done to all our Year 1, Year 2 and Year 3 children who performed their 
Christmas performance this week. You were all fabulous; the singing was 
beautiful and the acting was superb! Your families and the adults in school are so 
proud of you all. Well done everyone! 
 
Next Monday, 12 December we will be holding our annual Family Christmas 
Carols. This year, we shall be holding this in Learning Area 4 as we have a rather 
large Christmas tree in there and we thought it would be lovely to sing around the 
tree.  Please join us if you can straight after school for some festive singing – 
enter by the doors to Learning Area 4 (the doors to the classrooms of Mrs Hague 
and Mrs Collinson, Mr Pajak, Miss Mrozik and Mr Jones). 
 
Please note that it is school uniform as normal next week with the exception of the   
jumper which can be a Christmas jumper. Remember the children can wear their 
Christmas jumpers everyday next week should they wish to do so.  
 
Key Stage 2: Congratulations to Miss Basham’s class, for receiving a visit from 
Leonardo this week. 100% of the children in both classes scored 100% in their spelling 
test.  Well done Class 10! 
 
Our birthday children for this week are: Lydia Coates, Jenson-James Broadhead,  
Hudson Morrison, Connor Shickle, Harrison Hewitt, Jessie Wright and Reggie Revell. 
Many happy returns to you all. 
 
Read, Enjoy and Discover Award (Reading for Pleasure): Phoenix Hart, Willow Puckrin, 
Autumn Campbell-Wilson, Ollie Dowson, Jesse Williams and Noah Millward. 
 
Home Reading award: 
100 times: Jacob Iakovou. 
Well done Jacob. Keep reading and enjoying!   
Remember reading gives you knowledge and knowledge is power! 
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Out of School Achievements: Ella Phoenix - Christmas Gymnastics Competition 1st  
Bench, 2nd Floor, 6th Vault – 2nd Overall in her group and The Judge’s Overall Winner 
Trophy – well done Ella! 
Oscar MacDonald - Duckling Swim Award Level 1 and Level 2 and Learn to Swim Level 1, 
Isla Campbell Redcar Gymnastics Christmas competition 1st, Progression Level 4, 
Lola Oakley - Duckling Swim Award Level 1 and Level 2 and Learn to Swim Level 1, 
Sydney-Rae Clarke – Redcar Gymnastics - Level 1, Level 2, Level 3 and Level 4, 
Hope Readman – Learn to swim 3 and Rainbow Distance 10 metres. 
 
Class attendance this week goes to: Mrs Cook’s class with 99.5%.  Well done Class 5! 
 
Tidiest cloakroom: Miss Basham’s class.  Well done Class10! 
 
Best kept toilets: Y1 Girls and Boys. Well done Y1! 
 
School breaks up for Christmas next Friday 16th December.  If you would like to start 
your Christmas break a little earlier, the children can be collected from 1.15pm onwards 
from their classroom door entrance. 
 
 
 

Have a lovely weekend everyone and take care 
Miss Pusztai, Staff and Governors of Newcomen Primary School 

 


